
25.11.16 

This week : 

                                    DIAMOND POWER 
 

                                                
 
 

We are all very excited about our sparkly diamond tree and not because it’s a 
Christmas decoration but because it will be a visible way for children to 
demonstrate how much diamond power (problem solving and independence) they 
have earned throughout next week. Together we will come up with a problem to 
solve and children will have to take ownership and responsibility for it. Children 
should come home next Monday and be able to tell you what we have decided.  
 
To encourage their independence even further, this could be an ideal opportunity 
link to something you would like your child to take responsibility for at home i.e. 
tidy their bedroom, make their bed each day, feed a pet, sort out their lunch box, 
organise the equipment/sports kits they need for school etc. –I’m sure you will be 
able to come up with something pertinent to your home life. I look forward to 
hearing how it is progressing and will enjoy listening to the children’s accounts of 
their new found independence! 
                           
 

 

 

Reminders :  

• Mathletics homework this week was to go on “live Mathletics “and I will 
monitor this. 

• Please send in your child’s costume for the Christmas Play as soon as 
possible  

• Homework share is on Wednesday 30th November  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


